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Comments: As a long time resident of the East Mountains I am opposed to the construction of this proposal. I

think it will have an overall negative impact on the wildlife in the Sandias. The increased traffic will disrupt the

peaceful, serene atmosphere we enjoy in our mountain abodes.

 

In other words I do not believe this to be in the best interests of the residents or wildlife in the area. Thank you.


